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No.751-15/7/28 

To the Members 

Dear Sirs,  

Non - authentic copies of GUARDCON 

 

Members are referred to the Special Circulars No.11-029 dated 29 March 2012 and No.14-001 dated 9 

April 2014 having introduced the BIMCO GUARDCON contract for the employment of private 

maritime security companies (PMSCs) as well as its’ recommended amendments for use off West 

Africa, developed by BIMCO with input from the International Group Clubs. 

 

BIMCO recently published on their website a warning that a number of PMSCs are using 

non-authentic copies of GUARDCON to conclude transit agreement with shipowners.  BIMCO 

indicate that these unofficial versions of GUARDCON use wordings different from the genuine 

GUARDON and may lessen the liabilities and responsibilities of PMSCs.  As the changes are not 

clearly marked in the text, it may be difficult for a shipowner to detect them. 

 

A genuine and authentic copy of GUARDCON is available through BIMCO’s online contract editing 

system, IDEA2.  The Club emphasize BIMCO’s recommendation that Members verify the source of 

any GUARDCON contract they are presented with to establish that it has been printed directly from 

IDEA2.  If in doubt, Members can contact the BIMCO Secretariat who will do a verification check. 

 

For further information, please visit the BIMCO’s website: 

https://www.bimco.org/sitecore/content/home/news/2015/07/21_turning_the_tide_on_homemade_guardian_contracts. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Japan Ship Owners’ Mutual Protection & Indemnity Association 

 

 

https://www.piclub.or.jp/index.php?active_action=journal_view_main_detail&post_id=1253&block_id=384&comment_flag=1&lang=english
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